
 
 
 
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 8:46 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov>; Peter Ahlstrom <pahlstrom@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting  

Carol Kluthe submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: Dear Mayor Campbell, City Council Members and City Manager Lowenthal, I am 
writing in support of having the red free parking bags for four weeks again this year. As a 
resident, the red parking bags always feel to me like a community supporting one another - 
supporting local businesses and residents wanting to shop & dine locally. This year, that support 
is more important than ever. I also support passing approving this measure for a few years so it 
does not need to be revisited annually and cause business owners worry each year at the same 
time. Best, Carol Reid Kluthe 

 

 

 


